DELHI PUBLIC SCHOOL, JAMMU

Revision Sheet (Final Examination)

Session:-2018 - 2019

Class – IV SUB:- English

Topic:- MCB (Drama: The flower girl becomes a Princess, Graphic Story- Rip Van Winkle, Poem: Pizza Surprise, Story: Robots), Lit.(Story-The old woman and the thieves, Poem: A Bird's Lesson), Workbook (8, 9, 10), Novel(L-4 The Enchanted Horse, L-5 Prince Ahmed and the Fair Perie Banou), Grammar(Tenses(simple), Tenses(Continuous), Kinds of Adverbs, Degrees of Comparison of Adverbs, Prepositions, Conjunctions, Subject- Verb Agreement), Comprehension passage (Unseen and seen), Comprehension poem (Unseen), Creative Writing (Paragraph writing, letter writing).

Q1. Read the Comprehension passage and answer the questions that follow:-

The first light house was built on the order of the king of Egypt. He wanted it to be the first, the biggest and the best lighthouse in the world. A large square building was built .In this they put up the lighthouse tower. When the tower was completed, it stood over 150 meters high. It had eight sides and was built of white marble. At the top of this great tower was the lantern of the lighthouse. And on top of the lantern was placed a huge bronze statue of the sun god. Wood for the fire was carried to the top by means of a lift which worked by water power—an invention of the clever Egyptians. But the most brilliant idea of all was the way they used a big mirror to reflect the light from the fire out across the sea. It was said that the light could be seen for forty-five kilometers. Egypt's lighthouse became known all over the ancient world and was considered one of the Seven Wonders of the World. It stood for almost 1500 years, until it was destroyed by an earthquake. Sadly, little is left of this magnificent building today!

A. Choose the correct option.

- i. What was the height of the tower?
 - a. 100 metres
- b. 150 metres
- c. 120 metres
- ii. What was placed on the lantern?
 - a. Bronze statue
- b. golden statue
- c. silver statue

- iii. The tower was built of
 - a. White marble
- b. bricks
- c. granite

B. State True or False:-

- i. The light from the lighthouse could be seen for forty-two kilometers.
- ii. The lighthouse was destroyed by earthquake.

C. Answer the following questions:

- i. How did Egyptians use the mirrors?
- ii. How did they carry wood to the top of the lighthouse?

Q2. Read the poem carefully

She tosses me the ball. I toss it back to Sis.

She throws it really high: "Let's see you catch this".

The sun is in my eyes, where is that ball now?

I've got to spot the ball and catch it somehow.

I'm waiting and waiting. My glove is waiting too.

I'm looking up not looking down. I left on my left shoe.

I'm diving towards the ground. My arms are stretched out straight.

I open up my glove, but I'm afraid that I'm too late.

I can't believe my eyes, I think I see the ball!

It's nestled in my glove, I caught it after all!

I hear my sister cheering. She saw my super catch.

But Fido stole the ball from me. He thinks we're praying fetch!

- A. Who was Fido?
 - i). a.sis
- b. dog
- c. cat
- ii). What did Fido open?
 - a. hat
- b. glove
- c. socks
- iii). What did Fido toss to her sister?
 - a. ball
- b. Frisbee
- c. tennis ball
- B. Write four pair of rhyming words from the poem.

Q4. Answer the following questions:-

i.	What did Higgins want Eliza to be portrayed as?
ii.	What did Tom splash pizza with? Why?
iii.	What happened to Rip Van Winkle when he drank the pink liquid?
iv.	What are the tasks robots do better than humans?
v.	What was magical about the horse brought by the poor Indian?
vi.	What did the thieves accuse the old woman of? What was her reaction?
vii.	How does the little bird show its modesty in the poem?
Q5.	Complete the following sentences with the simple past tense of the given verbs.
a.	I(meet) him yesterday.
b.	I(eat) two eggs in the morning .
c.	She(want) to be an air hostess.
d.	The thief(break) into the house at night.
Q6.	Underline the conjunctions in the following sentences.
a.	The baby was crying because it was hungry.
b.	If you agree with us, we might take you to the circus.
c.	You are alone, so I will stay back with you.
d.	Vivan and Jyoti went to meet the Principal.
Q7.	Underline the adverbs in the following sentences and state their kinds.
a.	I went to the market in the morning.
b.	I often visit my grandparents.
c.	Please wait patiently.
d.	Your handkerchief is lying there.
Q8.	Fill in the blanks with the correct degree of comparison of adverbs.
a.	I speak English(fluent) now than last year.
b.	This girl dances(gracefully)of all.
c.	Our team played(bad) of all.

(1.	Speak(loud), I can't hear.
Q9.		Complete the exercise with appropriate prepositions.
	a.	Nicemeet you. (for/to/of)
	b.	Are you the new student Portugal? (for/of/from)
	c.	I stood Ram and Surbhi. (among/between/besides)
	d.	The boy jumpedthe pool. (on/into/at)
Q10	0.	Do as directed:-
8	ı.	Praveen goes to buy eggs from the market. (Present continuous tense)
ł).	Ram climbed the tree when he fell down. (Past continuous tense)
(Э.	I bought film tickets in the evening. (future continuous tense)
(1.	Joe ran towards me to give me a piece of news. (Past continuous tense)

- Q11. Write a letter to your friend inviting him/her for a family picnic.
- Q12. Write a paragraph in 70-80 words on the topic:-

My School.

[name, ventilated classes, big playground, library, students, teachers, activities, competition, respect, honour, best school]